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Materials from today’s public meeting are available for review on the project website.  
Please visit the project website at www.nflroads.com/US129 or by scanning the QR Code 

I-10 AT US 129 OPERATIONAL IMPROVEMENTS 
HYBRID PUBLIC MEETING 
Financial Management No.:  443239-1 

WELCOME  

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Two welcomes you to the Hybrid Public Meeting for 
the I-10 at US 129 Operational Improvements project (Financial Management No. 443239-1) in Suwannee 
County, Florida. The project is proposing safety and operational improvements for the I-10/US 129 interchange 
and along US 129. In addition, access management changes are also proposed along US 129. This meeting will 
inform the public of the proposed improvements and will serve as an official forum providing an opportunity for 
the public to express their opinions and concerns regarding the project.  
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After reviewing the meeting materials, and/or 
participating, you may submit comments in the 
following ways:  

1. During the virtual meeting or at the in-person 
meeting  

2. Visiting the FDOT project website at:  
www.nflroads.com/US129  

3.  Emailing the FDOT Project Manager Chris 
Rhude, at Chris.Rhude@dot.state.fl.us; or  

4. Mailing comments to FDOT District 2 Office at: 

1109 S. Marion Avenue 
Lake City, Florida 32025  

All comments received in-person, virtually, or 
electronically will be given equal consideration. 
While comments about the project are accepted at 
any time, please note that comments must be 
received by June 3, 2024 to be included in the 
formal meeting record.  

Public participation is solicited without regard to 
race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, 
disability, or family status.  

@MyFDOTNEFL @MyFDOT_NEFL @MyFDOTNEFL 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Chris Rhude, CPM 

Project Manager 
 

 

Florida Department of Transportation, District 2 

1109 S. Marion Ave 

Lake City, FL 32025 

Phone: (386) 961-7475 

Email: Chris.Rhude@dot.state.fl.us 

Project Website: www.nflroads.com/US129 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
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KEY PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

The project proposes safety and operational improvements for the I-10 at US 129 interchange and along US 129. Additionally, access management changes are proposed along US 129. The improvements include: 

• Signalizing the I-10/US 129 off-ramp intersections 

• Adding a left-turn lane at both the eastbound and westbound I-10 off-ramps 

• Extending the right-turn lane at the I-10 westbound on-ramp, the left- and right-turn storage lanes at the eastbound and westbound off-ramps, and the left-turn lanes on US 129 in both the northbound and southbound directions 

• Widening US 129 from two to four lanes from north of the interchange to the Busy Bee Travel Center north entrance 

• Signalizing the north entrance of the Busy Bee Travel Center  
• Adding sidewalks and bicycle lanes on US 129 within the project limits  


